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October 29, 2014 

 

 

 

Nicholas Davis 

1395 Breda Ave 

Saint Paul MN 55108 

 

VIA EMAIL:  quantum186@comcast.net 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 1393 Breda Avenue 

 

Dear Mr. Davis: 

 

Per your request and our phone conversation, your appeal in the above matter has been 

rescheduled to Tuesday, November 4, 2014 at 1:30 p.m. in Room 330 City Hall/Courthouse. 

 

Any questions, you may contact the Appeals Line at 651-266-8585. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc: Fire Supervisors 

 Lisa Martin  
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